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9 PURCHASE OF ROLONOF CONTAINERS (AN67-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the Environmental Services and Sustainability Committee of 
22nd August, 2005 whereby offers were accepted from OPSA UK (the lowest tenderer) for the supply 
of skip and rolonof containers.  The company have agreed to retain this price to 31st March, 2006. 
 
The construction of a new Recycling Centre at Baldovie is scheduled to open in April 2006 and twenty 
40 cubic yard containers are required to service this site.  The Committee is asked to approve the 
purchase of 20 containers at a total price of £54,600 including delivery.  This expenditure can be met 
from the Waste Management Department's 2005/06 Capital Budget. 
 


